Gosport Community Food Network Get Together
From: Incredible Edible Gosport incredibleediblegosport@gmail.com
Hello,
We're delighted that the Gosport Food Partnership has successfully applied to become a member of the Sustainable Food Places Network. This is in recognition of all the great work that's happening across our local food system and membership will present us with all kinds of benefits. Our network played an important role in helping to secure membership and we're now looking forward to some exciting times ahead. 

Good food is something we all have in common and so to help celebrate this award and to give us a chance to get together before the summer holidays, we'd like to invite you to an informal get together drop-in at Gosport Borough Cricket Club, Privett Park on Thursday 18th July from 4pm - 6pm. Sarah Lakey, our 'Queen of Greens' will be cooking up a tasty treat for us to enjoy as we chat.

It's an opportunity for you to share what you've been doing, celebrate successes and reach out to others if needed. We'll be sharing some information about the website and membership along with information about our new campaign, Full of Beans, and asking you for your thoughts and ideas about how we can all work together moving forward.

We hope you can join us and we'd be grateful if you could let us know if you can make it as soon as you're able. It's always difficult to find a good time for everyone so it would help us to know if this day/time suits enough people to make it viable.

Many thanks
The IEG team 


